
School Council minutes 

14 March 2018

Present:   FG SP MC SA JE GM 

Apologies:  JC JM GK CH CB EB  

The meeting started at 2.15

1. Thank you letters - FG wrote a thank you letter to Mrs 

Morgan for the easter eggs she donated to our raffle. Mrs 

Williams asked FG AND SP if they could write two more 

thank you letters to Vincent Davies and Heatherton for their 

kind donations to our enterprise.  

2. There was no feedback on sports relief. It was decided 

to not do anything for sports relief this year.



 

3. We talked about enterprise and decided that shopping and 

planting would start in the first two weeks of the summer term. 

4. We talked about the enterprise troopers competition and 

whether to enter it again this year. Everyone thought it would be 

a good idea to try again. 

Any other business 

LT brought up that her class had noticed a lot of rubbish around 

the front of school. Mrs Williams said she would look at the 

rubbish picking rota's and remind everyone of their duties.

The meeting finished at 2.45  




